
 

 

 
 
 

 
Press Conference Notice 
For Immediate Release 
February 16, 2022 
 
 

Chairman Chester A. Ellis to Hold Press Conference on  
Redistricting Process 

 
 
Chatham County, GA (February 16, 2022) – Chairman Chester A. Ellis will hold a press conference to discuss 
Chatham County’s redistricting process this Friday at 1PM. 
 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions, media outlets are asked to send one representative. Masks and social distancing 
will be required. 
 
What: Press Conference on the redistricting process 
 
Where: Chatham County Legislative Courthouse, 124 Bull Street, Savannah, GA 31401 
              2nd Floor, Commission Chambers 
 
When: Friday, February 18, 2022, at 1 PM 

 
Contact: 
Catherine Glasby 
Public Information Director 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912) 652-7897 
Email: cnglasby@chathamcounty.org 
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